
 
 

 
 
 

Revised Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
December 21, 2017        Ref. 2018-H-01 
          Revision 1 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces a date change for the public 
hearing being held in January 2018 to consider an application from Canadian Nuclear 
Laboratories (CNL) for the renewal of its nuclear research and test establishment operating 
licence for Chalk River Laboratories (CRL). 
 
In light of the number of interventions to be considered during the public hearing, one day 
(January 23) has been added to the hearing. 
 
Dates:   January 23–25, 2018 
Place:  Best Western Pembroke Inn & Conference Centre, Copeland/MacKay meeting 

room, 1 International Drive, Pembroke, Ontario 
Time:   As set by the agenda published prior to the hearing date 
 
The public hearing will be webcast live and available for 90 days on the CNSC website at 
nuclearsafety.gc.ca. 
 
CNL’s submission, CNSC staff’s recommendations and the submissions filed by members of the 
public are not available online. To obtain them, please contact the Secretariat at the coordinates 
below or request them directly from the website. Further information on this hearing or the 
public Commission hearing process is available on the CNSC website. 
 
 
Note: 
 
The Commission will not make any decision related to CNL’s proposed Near Surface Disposal 
Facility at the CRL site during this public hearing. The Commission will schedule a separate 
public hearing for this matter at a later date. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat  
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284  
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9 Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 
 

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/
mailto:cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca

